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17th April 2014

Dear Colleague,

CHANGE IN IL28B TESTING POLICY
Due to a poor demand for IL28B gene polymorphism testing requests we have decided to stop performing the test until there is a clinical need.

We recommend sending the EDTA sample directly to the Royal Free Hospital, Pathology – Virology should you want to request IL28B gene polymorphism testing. In future we will be happy to forward samples sent to us to the Royal Free should you so wish. We will pass the cost charged by Royal Free on to you plus a local handling fee.
Please contact our Mrs Jane Shirley, Regional Head of Operations, on 0121 424 1249 should you want to discuss this arrangement further.

Best wishes. 
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